
	
	

	

           
        

                                 

   

	

	

   

    

  

	

	

 

      

           
          
             

             
             

         

          
            

     

 

  

 

  

 

    

	

	

	

	 	

 
 

  

      

   

Inspector Mrs S. Housden E-mail: 

c/o Programme Officer Ian Kemp 
kmills@mansfield.gov.uk 

By E-mail. 
Telephone: 01623 463195 

Please Ask For: Katie Mills 

Date: 26 July 2019 

Dear Mrs Housden, 

RE: Mansfield Local Plan Examination 

Mansfield District Council 

Thank you for your letter dated 16 July 2019 (EXAM 17). The Council have now 
considered each of the points raised and have commissioned an Appropriate 
Assessment of the Local Plan. Whilst the Council support the main modifications to 
policies H5 and E2a, may we suggest that a main modification is submitted to delete 
reference to renewable wind energy, as the policy is also to be used in determining 
future proposals for other forms of renewable and low carbon energy. 

The Appropriate Assessment and any further modifications that are required to be 
made to the plan as a result of the assessment will be submitted for your 
consideration on the 6 September 2019. 

Yours sincerely 

Katie Mills 

Planning Policy Team Leader 

Andy Abrahams – Elected Mayor Hayley Barsby – Chief Executive Officer 
Civic Centre, Chesterfield Road South, Mansfield, NG19 7BH 
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